
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/23/2017 10:01:13 AM
Subject: RE: Invitation from Leslie Lovett

Thank you. If you can get his phone number as well, I am happy to call him.
 
L-
 

From: Tori Beth Black 
 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 9:50 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Cc: Lily Cogdill ; Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Invitation from Leslie Lovett
 
I’ll message him back and give him Lily’s email. Thanks!
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 9:49 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>; Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Invitation from Leslie Lovett
 
​Book it.

From: Tori Beth Black
 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2017 9:47 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill; Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Invitation from Leslie Lovett 
 
He sent this to LG via Facebook. He said there are usually about 200 people there. I believe we could make it back to 
Hilton Head in time if he would be up for it. What do you think?
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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